
Witness  appeal  following
bakery robbery

Police in Edinburgh are investigating following a robbery at
Gregg’s Bakery, on Crewe Road North, Edinburgh this afternoon.

The incident happened around 3pm when a man entered the shop
in possession of what is believed to have been a knife and
stole a quantity of money from the cash register.The suspect
made off in the direction of Boswall Parkway.

The suspect is described as white, 5ft 6 in tall, medium
build, and wearing a sky blue hoodie with white writing, and
with the hood up.

Police are now appealing for anyone who was in the area at the
time to contact police on 101.
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